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Arts Academy in the Woods

   
    32101 Caroline Street, Fraser, MI 48026  ( 586.294.0391 phone (586.294.0617 fax

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter of recommendation is on behalf of Roweena Cobb.  I have had the pleasure of knowing Roweena last year in my chemistry class. She was one of the top academic performers in my chemistry classes last year.
Roweena has fantastic work skills and does not hesitate to put in extra effort to meet her goals.  She has high expectations for herself and shows great resolve to meet those expectations. She showed a great aptitude for solving homework problems.  She was enthusiastically engaged in laboratory and wasn’t shy about seeking additional help for topics or lessons she didn’t fully understand.
One aspect of Roweena that really struck me was her willingness to help others.  She, without my insistence or asking, would voluntarily help other students in class that were in need of assistance. 
Roweena is a superior student and a person of great character and would make an excellent candidate to become a member of the student body of any university or college.  

Sincerely 

Erik Higley

Arts Academy in the Woods High School

Science Department Head

